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Phone:  412-287-9507  

 

MEMO 
 
DATE:         April 3, 2020 

TO:              Units  

FROM:         Kenneth L. Huston, President 

SUBJECT:    News Alerts 

 

Please take note of the following information: 

 

1. EDUCATION 

The Pennsylvania School Funding Lawsuit which was originally filed in the Commonwealth 

Court of Pennsylvania on November 10, 2014, is finally ready to move forward for trial with 

a tentative date of September 9, 2014.  This is the result of an Order signed by Judge Renee 

Cohn Jubelirer on April 1, 2021.  A press release is attached.  The link for the press 

conference is attached as https://fb.watch/4EssJbkTMB/. 

 

2.  HEALTH 

In a recent collaboration, the NAACP Pennsylvania State Conference and Rite Aid 
Corporation have agreed to partner for the purpose of Rite Aid bringing their vaccination 
clinics to local neighborhoods throughout the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. The upcoming 
vaccine clinic is scheduled for Saturday, April 10, 2021 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at the Penn 
Hills School of Entrepreneurship in Pittsburgh.  A press release and flyer are attached.  For 
those of you who are in the Pittsburgh vicinity, please pass this information along.  The goal is 
to provide an opportunity and make more accessible locations available for African Americans 
to get the COVID-19 vaccine if they so desire.  At this site, the Johnson and Johnson vaccine 
will be administered.  There is only one dose necessary for this vaccine. 

  

 

 

 

 

 
P.O. Box 7116, Elkins Park, PA 19027 | Email: pastatepresident2019@gmail.com | Website: pastatenaacp.org 

  
  STATE CONFERENCE   

  

https://fb.watch/4EssJbkTMB/

